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which will be repeatedly
updated. Say for example
like below. How to ensure

that no other inserts
happen until the first insert

is complete. I am using
MySQL 5.1

$sql=mysql_query("INSERT
INTO table_name

(col_name) VALUES ('value_
i_want_to_insert');");

$data_i_want_to_insert = ar
ray('value_i_want_to_insert'
=> $type_of_data_i_want_t

o_insert);
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$sql=mysql_query("INSERT
INTO table_name

(col_name) VALUES ('value_
i_want_to_insert');");

$data_i_want_to_insert = ar
ray('value_i_want_to_insert'
=> $type_of_data_i_want_t

o_insert); A: Don't use
mysql_* functions for new

code. They are deprecated.
Use PDO instead: You can
disable transactions with
PDO with the following:

$dbh->beginTransaction();
... $dbh->commit(); ...
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$dbh->rollback(); If you
must continue to use

mysql_* functions, you can
turn off transactions with

SET SQL_AUTO_COMMIT=0;
on the mysql command

line. Or
mysql_set_transaction() on
PHP. FreeCycle, a nonprofit
organization that matches

unwanted goods with
people who can reuse

them, has just released a
map of the United States
that shows just how much
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plastic is littered across the
country. 50b96ab0b6
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